
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
 
This petition of certain citizens of Australia request that the right to choose and have direct access to their own 
family GP being a medically qualified practitioner must not be changed modified or removed and further that the 
"doctor/patient relationship" remains sacrosanct and without constraints that may adversely affect health 
outcomes. 
 


